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I oppose this bill because "undetectable firearm" is a BAD term.  Many if my relatives 

own antique or other firearms that could be called "undetectable."  My relatives are 

proud of their state and would come to the aid of fellow Oregonians at the drop of a 

hat!  This bill would call them criminals which is WRONG!   The real criminals buy, 

own, make, sell firearms without any regard for any law!      

 

Do not pass this bill! 


